
August 31, 2011 

 

Dear Parents, 

Just a reminder that our Back to School Parent General Meeting night will be on Thursday, September 8.  

We will follow the following format this year: 

Please enter and exit the school through the foyer doors. 

 5:30 – Junior High parents please gather in your child’s homeroom.  You will visit each junior 

high classroom according to your child’s schedule. 

 

 5:45 – First session for Grades  1-6.  Please gather in your child’s classroom. 

 

 

 At the end of the first session and junior high sessions, teachers will walk with parents over to 

the church for the general meeting, which will begin at 6:30.  This session will last approximately 

45 minutes.  I will be discussing important information as will our Pastor and the School Board.  

 

 7:30 – Second session for Grades 1-6 (for those with siblings or who could not attend first 

session).  Please gather in your child’s classroom. 

 

 

 PreK and Kindergarten parents will have their orientations on August 31 and September 1 but 

we do request your presence at the Parent General Meeting at 6:30 p.m. 

We appreciate your attendance at the General Meeting as well as meeting your child’s teacher. (Please 

remember this is a parent meeting, not for children.) 

 

Thank you, 

 

Maureen Kelleher 

Principal 

 

P.S.  Please remember to sign up for emails via the home page on our website to receive the Wednesday 

Weeklies link and “class specific” information to stay informed.  Important information is sent via email 

as we try to “go green”. 


